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Equality Committee Meeting

Minutes: 20th of February 2013
Present: F McAlinden, N Hunter, P4a, P4b, P4c, P4d, 
          P5a, P5b, P5c, P5d, P6a, P6b, P6c, P6d, P7b, P7d Class 
           Representatives.
Apologies: 7a Class Representative, LA Connick.
1. Miss McAlinden opened the meeting and handed over to Katie to chair the meeting. Katie welcomed everybody and said that the emailing of the minutes had been set up.  Minutes will be sent to each classes email and the reps can use this when they are reporting back. 
2. Issues surrounding equality were raised by the representatives - P7s  are not nice in the playground. Each class will be writing a class charter. These will be based on the UN rights of the child and the corresponding responsibilities and should be used to remind pupils of acceptable behaviour and conduct. There are also flash cards with the rights /responsibilities. These are available from Miss McAlinden. 

-Some people look lonely in the playground. To help we can remind everybody at assembly about the “rights to education for all children.” We can ask people to help by including everybody. 

-We should update everybody about the “show racism the red card” competition. At assembly we can inform the children about who won and explain that the rest of the entries are displayed in the corridors.  

3. Equality Day - We are hoping to have a day in April or May which will raise the profile of equality. The reps made the following suggestions for the format of the day:

· People can wear something red for “show racism the red card”

· Football players can come and speak to everybody 
· Miss McAlinden suggested having charities into speak to classes

· We could make a short film to show equality which could be shown at assembly

· Design a t shirt with the logo 
4.  Parents night – we are hoping to have an information stall at Parents Night on both the 26th and 27th March.  We are hoping to have the stall in the foyer. Mrs Hunter can help on Tuesday the 26/3. We will need other volunteers to help at the stall and the reps should ask their parents for permission and report back at the next meeting.
5. Reps were asked to speak to their class and see if they can design a mascot and a motto for the Equality Committee. The reps were asked to bring this with them to the next meeting.
Date of the next meeting 13/3/13.

Miss McAlinden thanked everyone and closed the meeting. 

